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“WE CAN: WE WILL!" (The Official Army Unit Association) “READY AND FORWARD! -




Dr. John Morton-Finney Chapter

P.O. Box  531187

Indianapolis, IN   46253-1187

Recruitment
The Dr. John Morton-Finney Chapter of the 9th and 10th (Horse) Cavalry Association is a nonprofit 501 (c) (3) tax deductible organization with tax-exempt status in the state of Indiana. We are recruiting members with the interests and skills listed below to assist the chapter with our mission and goals.
· Computer skills, i.e. Photoshop to scan documents, etc.
· Interviewers to meet with soldiers/descendants to help write their stories.
· Website design and maintenance
· Presenters who will purchase Buffalo Soldiers uniforms and talk about the history of African-Americans in the military.

· Raise/locate donation of funds to assist chapter development
· Donations of military artifacts that relate to our mission

· Secure space to display and store artifacts.
· Research skills to assist with the collection of military history
· Photographers
· Grant writers

To join the chapter, complete the membership application for the National Association and include $25 for the calendar year from January to December. When you receive your national membership card, contact the president of the Dr. John Morton-Finney Chapter.

Telephone: 317-388-8124 
Email: www.buffalosoldiersresearchmuseum.org/contact.asp 
Website: www.buffalosoldiersresearchmuseum.org
